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Memo: Renewal of City Carton Contract

To: AJ Johnson- City Administration
From: Laura Liegois - Solid Waste Manager

June 1, 2009

City Carton Company, Inc has been a partner with the City of Muscatine since the Muscatine Recycling
Center and Transfer Station opened for operations. The current contract ends on June 30, 2009, the
attached renewed contract will begin on July 1, 2009 and continue until June 30, 2014.

The partnership between the City of Muscatine and City Carton Company Inc. has been a good working
relationship that has allowed the city to provide services to not only our residents, but to the entire
Muscatine County area. The contract for renewal continues with the same pay rate for commodities and
services provided by both parties. City Carton Company Inc. has been instrumental in assisting with the
Refuse Collection and Recycling Committee over the past year in review, development, and
implementation of programs.

If you have any questions in regards to the contract presented for renewal between the City of Muscatine
and City Carton Company Inc., please let me know.






